Chris O'Brien
“

From: Janet Fatulli <jfatulli@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:48 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Tax on boats

| strongly oppose charging sales tax on boats and the marine industry. It’s one of the few perks that sets us apart in this
beautifut coastal state. Please consider the impact this will have on the industry.

Janet Fatulli
Sent from my iPhone
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